ΚΑΣΤΕΛΛΟΡΙΖΙ**ΑΚ**ΟΣ ΣΥΝΔΕΣΜΟΣ

P.O. BOX 112, SOUTH MELBOURNE, 3205



Castellorizian Association of Victoria

250 DORGAS STREET, SOUTH MELBOURNE, 3205

1.7.82

NEWSLETTER

REGISTERED BY AUSTRALIA POST PUBLICATION No. VBH3850

- 1. We have great pleasure to announce that the youth have formed a working Committee and have begun organizing functions.
- 2. A "DISCO" will be held on 10th July, 1982 at "CASSIE" Hall by the new committee of the younger set.
- 3. We have finalized the date for our Gala Dinner Dance. Saturday, 18th September, 1982 at the Manhattan Avenue Receptions.
- 4. A trip for two to Fiji will be raffled and winners drawn at the Dinner Dance.
- 5. We hope that you will give us your full support.
- 6. A very successful day was held at the Hall on the 23rd May, 1982, after a Church Service at St. Constantine & Helen's Church, Prahran. Attendance approximately one hundred.
- 7. Due to unforeseen complications, our Annual General Meeting will be held late August or early September. Australia Tax has asked us to present all details of our dealings and business.
- 8. All members will be notified of the date of our Annual General Meeting.
- 9. Any member wishing to hire Hall for any small function can do so by ringing Herb Kyriakos on 531 3108 after 6.30 pm. Special rates for members.
- 10. We have received word from Greece that certain members of the world Castellorizian Brotherhood have made application to have the name of our Island changed.

Sincerely,

HERB KYRIAKOS PRESIDENT.

ΚΑΣΤΕΛΛΟΡΙΖΙ**ΑΚ**ΟΣ ΣΥΝΔΕΣΜΟΣ

P.O. BOX 112, SOUTH MELBOURNE, 3205



Castellorizian Association of Victoria

MUN HK7

250 DORCAS STREET, SOUTH MELBOURNE, 3205

1.7.82

NEWSLETTER

REGISTERED BY AUSTRALIA POST PUBLICATION No. VBH3850

Dear Member,

We have enclosed a book of ten raffle tickets. We are hoping that you will assist us by selling these tickets.

Please send the ticket butts, unsold tickets and money back to our postal address on or before the 4th September, 1982.

We intend to draw the raffle at our annual ball which we are holding at the Manhattan Receptions, St. Kilda Road, Melbourne on the 18th September, 1982. Further details of the ball will be circulated.

Sincerely,

HERB KYRIAKOS
President
For and on behalf of the Committee